
 

 

2 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 6 Remembrance Day Assembly 

 
 
Year 6 will be leading a Remembrance Day Liturgy on Friday 11 November at 
9.10am.  All Year 6 parents are invited to join the children for this prayerful and 
reflective service. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Thomas 
 
Miss Thomas 
Year 6 Teacher 
 


